
 

NOTICE 

 

 

 

It is hereby informed to all the D.Pharm 1st year students that there will be a 

Sixth Parents-Teachers meeting on Saturday i.e; 01-06-2024 between 10:00 A.M 

to 1:00 P.M. 

Students should come along with their legal parent/guardian to attend the 

same within the stipulated time. 
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